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Dear Members, 

 

I am a veterinarian and have worked for and within many farms across Australia. Ah-gag laws would 

make reporting what is already very difficult, but extremely important to report, almost impossible. I 

strongly oppose any Ag-gag laws. They would serve to protect those who most certainly do not need 

protection. Farmers who work within legislation and specifically within Australia’s animal welfare 

laws do not need these Ag-gag laws. Please do not support Ah-gag laws. 


